
We are communicating
with the teachers about a

wish list and target
fundraising amount for

the year. We look forward
to sharing this with you

soon. We have a new committee for the academicyear 2024-2025. We plan to stay in these rolesfor two years and will pass the baton on afterthat. Recognising that everyone has busy liveswe decided that role sharing was the best wayforward for the committee this year.

Chair: Rebecca Hocking and Tanya WallingtonSecretary: Anna Marsh and Rosa Barratt Treasurer: Lisa Garment, Phil Hawkins andJames Turner.

Although we have a central organising team inplace, the FHS is a shared responsibility and wewelcome support and contributions in anyform.
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The Friends of Horsley School is a registered charity
(no. 1149604) dedicated to raising funds for our
primary school. We aim to enhance the primary
school experience for children by providing items
that they would not have without our financial
support. Although independent from the school, we
aim to work closely with the staff team and wider
community to achieve great things for our children! 

What is the FHS?

WISH LIST

Your Committee for 
2024-2025

Last year the FHS raised a 
fantastic £3,638!

HUGE thanks to

Leonie Ranscombe

for designing a

wonderful new logo

for the FHS! 

We think you’ll agree

she’s encompassed

the school and FHS

wonderfully!



Thank for your support! 

MONSTER’S BALL!Have your
say!

FIREWORKS NIGHT

Our flagship event of the year is the Horsley
Fireworks night! Open to school families and the
wider community, this fun-filled evening will
take place on Friday 8th November on the
playing fields. Gates will open at 5pm. Fireworks
will start at approx. 7pm. 

BAR | PULLED PORK | BBQ | CANDYFLOSS
 HALLOUMI ROLLS | HOT DRINKS 

FACE PAINTING & CRAFTS!!

Tickets £7 per adult and £5 per school age child
Available via the QR code or on the night!

We are still looking for volunteers to help in
various roles. Please contact Bex if you can offer
some of your time on 07876 595075. 

Ticket QR

Each year the children look forward to donning theirfancy dress outfits and heading to our Monsters Ball!This year the event will take place on Friday 18thOctober at Horsley Village Hall. 

KS1 (Foxes and Badgers) - 4:45-5:45pm 
KS2 (Otters and Owls) - 6:00-7:00pm

There will be a disco, with pocket money sweets andtreats. NEW for this year: a bar! Hurray! Bring yourwallets and support FHS. 

We are working hard on
a plan for the rest of
the year, but we want

to hear from you!
Follow the QR to tell us
about any fundraising
ideas or how you’d like

to get involved!

friendsofhorsley@gmail.com

Tickets £5 per child.
Available on the night!


